
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Providers  
 
From:   Vicki Wrighster, Senior Director of Provider Network Operations 
 
Re:   DHCS Office Hours: Data Sharing for Enhanced Care Management and 

Community Supports 
 
Date:     Nov. 30, 2022 
 
 
Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) would like to share the upcoming state Department of Health Care 
(DHCS) virtual Office Hours featuring information on California Advancing and Innovating Medi-Cal 
(CalAIM). The event is scheduled for Thursday, Dec. 1, 2022, from 2–3 p.m., and will discuss “How 
Organizations Are Sharing Data for Enhanced Care Management (ECM) and Community 
Supports (CS).”  
 
This event is part of a series of Office Hours events, which focus on answering implementation 
questions from the field. Throughout the series, DHCS leaders will be joined by panelists, including 
Managed Care Plans (MCP), providers, and community-based organizations implementing CalAIM. 
Panelists will answer questions posed by participants during the office hours session, received in 
previous webinars, and submitted via email or the registration page prior to the meeting. 
 
DHCS strongly encourages MCPs, providers, and community-based organizations to participate in 
these Office Hours sessions. Attendees will have an opportunity to ask questions during the session. 
Advanced registration is required. To register, click here. 

https://manatt.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_nHRzz8ElQUSnm6KYpaiXXQ

